
Sometimes we have to allow a vision to be dormant for a season. 
But, when the time and conditions are right, watch out for what ap-
pears! 

It has been 3 years that construction started on the Shiloh Cabin. 
Since its opening day in March 2017, it has served the pastors and mis-
sionaries very well.  

So, what vision has been dormant?  
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 No Longer Dormant  

 Comment  

 Yes, this is it!  

Inside this issue: 

A Place of Refuge for those in Ministry 

The basis for establishing ECFA and developing Seven Standards of Responsible Stew-
ardship™ is stated clearly by the Apostle Paul in 2 Corinthians 8:21 (NIV):                     

"  For we are taking pains to do what is right, not only in the eyes of the Lord                             
but also in the eyes of men." 

No Longer Dormant! 

Just as 
the bulbs 

have been in 
the ground 
during the 

cold season: 

No obsta-
cles are too 

big to prevent 
what has been 

dormant to 
come forth: 

Not a 
wild idea 

that wants 
its own way 
outside the 

plan(t): 

So, check 
out what this 
is all about on 

the next 
page! 

http://www.ecfa.org/


       2Ki 4:2-4 So Elisha said to her, "What shall I do for you? Tell me, what 
do you have in the house?" And she said, "Your maidservant has nothing in 
the house but a jar of oil."  
Then he said, "Go, borrow vessels from everywhere, from all your neigh-
bors—empty vessels; do not gather just a few.  
And when you have come in, you shall shut the door behind you and your 
sons; then pour it into all those vessels, and set aside the full ones."  

The purpose of Shepherd’s Refuge is: 
To strengthen His church to fulfill its Great Commission 

by caring for its leadership! 

P.O. Box 1221 
Dahlonega, GA 30533 

 
Phone: 404-474-0686 
Fax:    706-865-6801 

 
info@shepherdsrefuge.org 

 
www.shepherdsrefuge.org 

 
 

A non-profit ministry 
recognized as a 501 (c) 3 

organization. 

Shepherd’s Refuge - Selah Ministries, Inc., is a non-profit ministry recognized as a 501 (c) 3 organization. 

“Expectation exceeded beyond anything we had imagined.” 

Comment from a guest: 

YES, this is it! 

Although this third cabin has yet to be named, we have some ideas and 
your suggestions are of course welcome, too. 

Its size will be between the Shiloh and the Selah Cabin, making it approx-
imately 750 square feet. Again, like the others, it will have one bedroom 
with a queen sized bed, also a full kitchen and living/dining room area. The 
above picture is an artist rendition which we will modify it to our needs. 

A sizeable amount has already been set aside, designated for this cabin 
construction. Praise the Lord! 

And now to the BIG RUMOR: Through the grapevine, we have heard 
about the possibility of an upcoming matching grant! 

However, it is never too early to get started with donations towards 
meeting the goal of the matching grant. When doing so through our website, 
simply add the comment “Cabin Fund” on the PayPal form! 

Checks can be sent to our address on the top left hand side. As always, 
we welcome your questions and suggestion: hosts@shepherdsrefuge.org  
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